CHAPEL HILL PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION

200 PLANT ROAD, CHAPEL HILL, NORTH CAROLINA 27514 VOICE/TTD: (919) 968-2784 • FAX: (919) 932-2923

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Foy and Council

FROM: Pam Hemminger, Chair, Parks and Recreation Commission

RE: Recommendation to Fill Vacancy on Parks and Recreation Commission

DATE: February 17, 2005

At the February 16, 2005 meeting of the Parks and Recreation Commission, the Commission voted unanimously (9-0) to recommend that Eugene Farrar be appointed to fill the Commission seat recently vacated by Jerry Neville. Mr. Neville had to resign as he has moved outside of the Town limits. Like Mr. Neville, Mr. Farrar has strong ties to Chapel Hill, particularly the Northside Neighborhood, having grown up here. Mr. Farrar attended our meeting last night and we are excited that he may be joining the Commission.

The Commission appreciates the opportunity to review applicants to fill vacancies on the Commission.

Present
Pam Hemminger, Chair
Bob Broad
Cory Brooks
Paul Caldwell
Faith Nager
Jerry Neville
Andrea Rohrbacher
Pete Schwartz

Diane VandenBroek

Absent Terri Tyson, Vice Chair Terry Blalock